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                   Wednesday 20th December 2017
STARS OF THE WEEK
All of the children have been absolute superstars this year,

and we wish them all a Merry Christmas (
	AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

There will be NO after school clubs the first week back.  We will send out club forms with the newsletter on 5th January.
CHRISTMAS PARTY

We were all very pleased to see Santa’s helper at the party and would like to thank her for bringing the presents for the children.  
Thank you also to the parents for decorating the hall and providing the refreshments; the children had a wonderful time.

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR

Apologies for the no-show of the Book Fair.  We are all disappointed that they did not turn up.  They may be here in the New Year.

HAPPY CHRISTMAS
To you All,
From the Staff at Boskenwyn School
Thank you for all the lovely cards and presents you have given us.  We hope you have a wonderful Christmas



Events for week commencing 4th January 2018
There are NO After School Clubs this week
	DATE
	EVENT

	Thurs, 4th January
	School starts, 9am

	Fri, 5th January
	

	Forthcoming Dates:
Thursday 4th January 2018 - School starts, 9am
Saturday 27th January 2018 – Ski trip leaves

Sunday 4th February 2018 – Ski trip returns

12th-16th February – Half Term

Thursday 29th March – Easter holidays start



FOBS

(Friends Of Boskenwyn School) 
FOBS (previously the PTA) is our Parents’ Group who work together to support the school and children, raising money for treats and equipment, putting on special events such as the monthly Cake Stall, and organising tea and cakes at events.  Please help with our fundraising! 
All money raised at these events goes towards benefits for the children – our latest expense was the icecreams and transport to the pantomime.

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS

Return to school at 9 am on Thursday 4th January 2018.
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